The Vision Board held a special meeting on Tuesday, October 23, 2012 at Grace Lutheran Church wherein Mel Kalagian of
James D. Klote & Associates, Inc. provided the Vision Board with its final report regarding the feasibility study. Discussions
were held with the campaign fund team.

A motion was brought by Dennis Grabowski to move forward with the Campaign Drive to begin October 23, 2012 and to
conclude March 1, 2013. Motion was seconded by Alden Riley. Motion passed.

A motion was brought by Ed Stang to authorize the creation of a Campaign Steering Team to take charge of the day-to-day
campaign operations and decisions. Motion was seconded by Mary Jo Andrusko. Motion passed.

Ralph advised the Vision Board two co-chair people have been selected to head the Campaign Steering Team. Greg
Ackerson has agreed to be one of the co-leaders. The second person has not as yet given a decision.

Meeting ended at 9:30 p.m.



